Striking Gold Stables LLC Barn Rules

For the safety of our horses and riders, we ask kindly that you adhere to the following rules while

at Striking Gold Stables:

* Barn hours are Tuesday through Friday 8:00 AM to 8:00 PM, Saturday and Sunday 8:00
AM to 5:00 PM. The Barn is CLOSED on Mondays.

No one is permitted on the property outside of the posted barn hours.

Be on time for your lessons, remember this is your designated ride time. If you are late,
your lesson will be shortened.

Stall doors must remain closed when horses are inside unless being supervised by SGS
staff.

No one is to go into a horse’s paddock/stall, without management approval and

supervision.

Do not pet or feed any horse without first checking with management. Some horses may

bite or have feed restrictions.
ASTM/SEI hard hats and appropriate footwear is required at all times when riding.

Owners of horses currently being boarded at our facility are the only individuals
permitted to hack.

When hacking/practicing, you must read and follow all rules, including no jumping, and
no hacking alone and unsupervised.
For your safety, no jumping is ever permitted without SGS instructor.

Riders are responsible for their guests and young children must be supervised. All guests
are expected to follow the entire barn rules & friends or siblings are not permitted to
handle horses.

Do not mount or ride a horse inside the barn.
Respect others: clean up after yourself and your horse.

No pets are permitted on the premises without permission.



No smoking is permitted on the premises.

No running shouting or loud noises in the barn.

Make sure the horse is aware of your presence before approaching.

NEVER STAND BEHIND OR GO UNDER A HORSE.

If you need something washed, notify staff and they will do so for you. The washer and
dryer is to be used by staff only.

If you are unsure of what you are doing, ask for help.



